
International Longshoremen’s Association and New York Shipping Association Announce 

Tentative Agreement on Six-Year Local Contract for Port of New York and New Jersey 

         NORTH BERGEN, NJ - (Tuesday, July 10, 2018)  The International Longshoremen’s 

Association (ILA) and the New York Shipping Association (NYSA) announced they have 

reached tentative agreement on a six-year Local Contract for the Port of New York and New 

Jersey, subject to ratification by ILA members and by the NYSA membership.   

  

            USMX and the ILA have also reached a tentative agreement on the Master Contract in 

June and each port concluding their Local agreements is the next step in the process. 

  

            “New York is the largest and in many respects the most complex port on the East and 

Gulf Coasts. We have reached a tentative agreement that is beneficial to both sides,” said Harold 

J. Daggett, ILA President and John Nardi, President of NYSA. We are pleased that we could 

finalize this by the July 10, 2018 target set after the tentative Master Contract agreement was 

reached."   

  

            Details of the tentative Local New York and New Jersey agreement were not made 

available. 

# 

            For additional information, contact Jim McNamara (ILA) at 212-425-1200, ext. 307 

or Elaine Lew (NYSA) at 734-452-7821.  

 


